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Comments: I am opposed to the restrictions on shooting in the pike nat'l forest. pike is a public place and if a

person is in a safe position then the firing of a gun should be fine. There are getting far to many regulations and

these regulations are infringing on a person's right to freedom of expression and the right to carry a gun. it's the

noise that is bothering folks not the fact that a gun is being fired. where else can a person go to fire his weapon

and not be in a garbage heap. A public shooting area will and has become a garbage heap in the past. ho one

cleans up after themselves and when a garbage barrel is full it stays full, no one picks up the trash. please do not

infringe on the people's rights. 


